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The Rev. David DeSalvo, Priest-in-Charge

Third Sunday in Easter
Holy Eucharist

and Marriage Blessing
In-Person and on Zoom

In Person Worship 

We are back in the church and with the CDC-reported
Covid Risk Level for Carroll County is now LOW.

If you are fully vaccinated masks are now OPTIONAL in
the church and Hansen Pike Hall.  All should feel free
and are welcome to wear a mask if they choose.  

As always, if you are unwell or have tested positive, please
join us on Zoom. 
 
Zoom Worship

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/StJBZoom2
022

Note: the Bulletin will be visible on screen.  

Announcements

THIS WEEK

Sunday Worship and Blessing of the Marriage of Roland LaScala

and Joe Beard: Sunday, May 1 Holy Eucharist, Rite One at 9:00 am in

the church and on Zoom.

Marriage Celebration and Coffee Hour: in Hansen Pike Hall after

the service.

Bible Study: Wednesday, May 4 at Noon. In person and on Zoom.

Contact Fr. Dave to be added to the Zoom link distribution.

SAVE THE DATE

Celebration and Farewell to Fr. Dave: Sunday, May 8 at and

following the 9:00 am service.

Pie Sale:  Saturday, May 28 9:00 - 11:00 am at Hansen Pike Hall.

 Start thinking about the pie(s) you will make. Spread the word.

This Sunday at 9:00 am
Blessing of the Marriage

of Joe Beard and Roland LaScala
Come celebrate!

Father Dave's Office Hours 
Next Office Hours

Wednesday, May 4
10:00 am - 12:00 pm

On Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/99830661293 or call
Fr. Dave at 302.824.6272

Emergencies, call 302.824.6272 any time.

2022 Stewardship
FAITH INTO ACTION

A Letter from Fr. Dave about Stewardship for 2022

Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. John the Baptist Church,
 
This time last year we were still facing the many the challenges of the
2020 global pandemic. The doors of the church were closed but our
church was still open, and God was moving in our community through
Zoom Morning Prayer services, Bible studies, book groups, vestry
meetings, cards, letters, Friday Reflections, and the annual diocesan
convention. Church leaders and parishioners alike noted that the year
2020 felt like an exile from community, family, friends, and in-church
worship services.  Read the full letter here.

Click on the image below support St. John's by displaying/printing a 2022 Pledge
card. When completed it can be mailed to The Church of St. John the Baptist, P.O.

Box 249, Sanbornville, NH 03872 or copied/photoed and emailed to
stjohntb@gmail.com!

StJB Cares

Rental Home needed for StJB Cares Family: One of our StJB Cares

families is desperately seeking housing by June 1st. They are seeking to

rent a 2-3 BR / 1.5-2 bath home in the Wakefield NH area. Anyone with

any info or potential leads please e-mail Maureen

at mgillum.m@gmail.com. Thank You! 

David Tyler, May 4

Puma Lanoix, May 6

Kathy Poulin, May 7

Kasey Poulin, May 11

William Drown, May 13

Joanna Cotter, May 25

Krista Abear, May 28

Margie O'Kane & David Randall, May 2

Carole & Ed Conners, May 10

Pam and Dave Tyler, May 10

Louise Billy & Andrea Morrill, May 22

Visit our website's "Church Online" page: 
https://www.stjohntb.org/church-online 
for pastoral letters, videos and prayers.

Prayer List: Victoria; Tim, Sean and Michael; Jenifer and
Dave; Joanna; Maria; the Walker Family; Barry; Harry; Julia; Tess; Judy;
Johnny; Will; Hap and Karen; Kathy and Steve; Kirt; Mickey and Diane;
Richard and Lisa; Pam D.; Norma; Jean; Brandon and Bennett; Tammy;
Shirley; Jim and Sue; Bob J; Dotty; Joe Jr.; Robert Appleyard and
Family; Samantha; David M.; Andrew; Donna Marie and Family; Albert
Theroux and Family; Jim Jr.; Yolanda; Diane C.; Grace; Amos and Jan;
Michele; Katia; Ann and Lisa; Kris; Charles C.
Military Prayer List: Martin; Kevin; Maxwell; Tyler; Alex.
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